
January Newsletter

Dear Partners,

          It has become common place that with the beginning of  a new year 
one is to take a step back and reflect on all that 
had taken place in the previous year. We did just 
that this past month. We have officially been 
here in Nepal for 7 months, with it have come 
amazing fruit along with hitting walls that could 
have been avoided by being a little more aware. 
So we took the opportunity to set aside time this 
past month to do a "team retreat." This "retreat" 
would be a way for us to get away from normal 
everyday life/ministry to reflect on what we had 
done in 2013 to better prepare us to move 
forward in 2014.


          We decided to go to a tourist resort located along the beautiful Tibet 
border called The Last Resort (creative name, I know). A place where we 

could relax and reflect without worrying about 
the common occurrences of  everyday life here in 
Nepal. Some of  the "luxuries" we experienced 
while there where... prepared meals, warm 
showers, dry tents, and warm blankets. We spent 3 
days and 2 nights at the resort and where able to 
discuss and walk through some of  the troubles we 
had been experiencing, along with deriving action 
plans on how to move forward. This was a much 
needed time of  rest, reflection and in filling from 
the Holy Spirit. 




          We returned to Pokhara from our retreat refreshed, revision'd, and 
ready to move forward. We believe God has great things in store for us and 
Pokhara this year and cant wait to see what He does! We are continuing to 
pray in a building for the House of  Prayer. A place where locals can gather 
to adore Jesus through worship and prayer. Pray that a culture of  prayer 
would be established amongst a community of  lovesick laborers.


          If  you would like to contribute to the establishing of  a House of  
Prayer in Pokhara I invite you to give. We have seen such a hunger especially 

in the younger generation here for worship 
and prayer and this would be a place for 
them to grow in their talents and give Jesus 
what He is rightfully due... Worship. Thank 
you all so much for your prayers and 
financial offerings none of  this would be 
possible without your yes to partner with the 
Lord as we together establish a resting place 
for the Lord in a land that has worshiped 
demons for generations. Let's turn the tide in 
this land and help the Lord take back what is 
rightfully His! If  you would like to partner 
with us I have listed giving instructions below, 

also if  you know of  anyone that has a heart for this region or what we are 
doing here feel free to pass this newsletter on, along with sending me their 
email so I can just send it right to them. Thank you again!




Forcefully Advancing Until He Returns,


Daniel Sweet











Checks/Cash: (not tax-deductible)    Online/Card: (tax-deductible)


Mail to:                                                Antiochcenter.com/give


Daniel Sweet                                        ID Code: 44025


22376 Midway Blvd.                           (Please use my ID Code not my name)


Port Charlotte, FL 33952






